
 
 Town of Canterbury 
Selectmen’s Meeting 

August 11, 2017 
 

Selectmen Present: Cheryl Gordon 
   George Glines 
   Art Hudson 
Town Administrator: Ken Folsom 
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:00 AM 
 
Appointments 
 
An applicant for the Transfer Station Manager attended the meeting.  Ken explained the job and 
its requirements.  The Board thanked him for attending and will get back to him. 
 

Signed: A/P Manifest 
  Letter to former employee 

 
Ken reported that he had a conversation with Guy Newbery concerning the Fire Chief’s position. 
 
Ken updated the Board on 2 zoning compliance issues. 
 
Ken explained that he received correspondence from Paul Ramsey of Eversource.  Paul 
explained that the Memorandum of Understanding for the Northern Pass project needs to be 
signed by September 1st.  Ken asked to have additional information sent to the Board before 
signing and will have Town Counsel review. 
 
Ken updated the Selectmen on a conversation he had with Amy Rousseau from DES about the 
Municipal Water System. Amy explained that she will prepare the required paperwork with a 
start date of January 1, 2017 

  
Cheryl made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 10:10 AM.  George seconded he motion.    
 
The next Selectmen’s meeting will be held on August 21, 2017, at 5:00 at the Meeting House. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jan Stout 
Administrative Assistant 


